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In this edition of our newsletter, we have summarized key third quarter guidance from the Internal

Revenue Service ("IRS"), Department of Labor ("DOL"), and Pension Benefit Guaranty Corporation

("PBGC"). As we look back on the third quarter of 2020, there has been a noticeable shift at the

federal level from a focus on guidance related to the COVID-19 pandemic and the Congressional

response in the first half of the year to a return to executing the regulatory agendas of the federal

agencies and the priorities of President Trump’s administration. Despite this shift, federal agencies

have continued to issue new, amended, or extended COVID-19 guidance as the circumstances of the

COVID-19 pandemic continue to evolve. We have, therefore, included both COVID-19 and non-

COVID-19 guidance in this newsletter and group the summaries by these categories.

Read the full newsletter here.

If you have any questions about a topic included in this newsletter, please contact a member of our

Employee Benefits & Executive Compensation Group.
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https://www.bclplaw.com/a/web/195018/3WLH9v/bclp-benefits-q3-2020-newsletter-covid-19-and-additional-regul.pdf
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This material is not comprehensive, is for informational purposes only, and is not legal advice. Your use or receipt

of this material does not create an attorney-client relationship between us. If you require legal advice, you should

consult an attorney regarding your particular circumstances. The choice of a lawyer is an important decision and

should not be based solely upon advertisements. This material may be “Attorney Advertising” under the ethics and

professional rules of certain jurisdictions. For advertising purposes, St. Louis, Missouri, is designated BCLP’s

principal office and Kathrine Dixon (kathrine.dixon@bclplaw.com) as the responsible attorney.
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